
20 East 
Washington 
Municipal 
Parking Area

Project Information
This project will transform the property located at 
South Harrison Street and Washington Street into a 
parking area to create additional parking 
accommodations for community members. The 
project involves the demolition of the existing 
structure to allow for the construction of the new 
parking area. Drainage improvements will also be 
implemented during the project. In conjunction with 
this project, the Village is also proposing the 
resurfacing of the existing municipal lot on 
Washington Street.

Project Schedule 
(Weather Permitting)

• Status: In Progress
• Start: Spring 2021
• Completion: Fall 2021

Project Details
• Drainage improvements
• New parking spaces

CONTACT
Victor Ramirez
224-250-5371
VictorRamirez@algonquin.org
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